
To Whom it May Concern, 

My name is Sharon Thomas, and my position is that there should be no extension to Emergency 

Provisions. I object to the extension of the Emergency Bill (until 31st October). 

- The extension of powers is supposedly based on covid deaths in Queensland and covid 

numbers. The ABS data is now showing the exaggeration of such data. This is egregious and 

unacceptable as is the overreach in use of Emergency powers that occurred as a result. 

Thankyou for your assistance in removing any further Emergency Provisions . 

Yours sincerely, 

Sharon Thomas  
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